

Pastor's Certification of Eligibility for

Catholic Grant for Tuition (for new and re-enrolling students)

Dear Pastor,

According to Archdiocese of Washington policy, in order to receive the Catholic Grant in a school of the Archdiocese, a student must meet the following requirements:

- Student must have a Catholic baptismal certificate
- Student and at least one parent/guardian must be registered, contributing (either by check, parish envelope, or electronic transfer), and active members in a Catholic parish of the Archdiocese of Washington; and
- A letter from the family's pastor must have been submitted to the school confirming that they are registered, active, and contributing members of the parish.

Each year at time of enrollment, families of new and re-enrolling students are required to obtain a certification or re-certification from their pastors that they meet the requirements of the Catholic Grant. We greatly appreciate your providing this service for your parishioners and our school.

St. Mary of the Mills School

To be completed by parent/guardian or parish staff (please print)	
Name(s) of Student(s)	
Name(s) of Parent(s)/Guardian(s)	
To be completed by pastor: I attest that the family members indicated above are registered, active, and contributing members of my Archdiocese of Washington parish and meet all the above requirements of the Archdiocese for the award of the Catholic Grant.	
Signature	Print or type name
Title	Parish
/	

Please return completed form to St. Mary of the Mills School, Attn: Admissions via email - dharzer@stmaryofthemills.org or mail - 106 St. Mary's Place, Laurel MD 20707